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Summary for children and young people 

Name of children's home: Liberty Lodge 
URN: SC408714 
Date of inspection: 1 and 2 February 2022 

 
Dear Adam, Alex, Bartec, Jess and Taylor and not forgetting Albert and Arthur 
 
I visited your home recently. It was a pleasure to be able to meet you all. I really 
appreciated the time that some of you spent with me and that you made me feel 
so welcome. Thank you!  
 
I came to do an inspection. This involved me looking at lots of paperwork and 
speaking to staff and other people who are important to you. At the end of the 
inspection, I judged your home to be outstanding.  
 
It was really clear to me that all of you have made great progress in different ways 
since you have lived at Liberty Lodge. I was particularly impressed by how 
amazingly some of you are doing in education and some of you with your 
independence. I think that this shows just how well the staff have supported you 
all, and, of course, Albert and Arnold, and how hard you are all working to do well.  
 
It was lovely to see some of the activities and trips that you’ve been able to go on 
and do, especially in lockdown. I loved that you walked the country on the 
treadmill, that you wen to football matches, and the holiday to Sweden, very 
impressive. 
 
Liberty Lodge is a lovely home and I felt lucky to be able to spend time there with 
you all. If you want to know any more about the inspection, then just let Tom or 
Charline know, and they’ll be happy to talk to you about it. 
 
Take care 
Cathy 

 

 

 


